
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION  Board Auditorium 
Portland Public Schools Blanchard Education Service Center 



   

 
The next meeting of the Board will be a Study Session held on Monday, 
April 15, 2013, at 6:00pm in the Board Auditorium 
 

Portland Public Schools Nondiscrimination Statement 

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their 
roles in society.  All individuals and groups shall be treated with fairness in all activities, programs 
and operations, without regard to age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, 
religion, sex, or sexual orientation.  


